From: sthelier.je>

Sent: 09 November 2021 15:39

To: Tristen Dodd

Subject: HDP

Hi Tris,

I've spoken with the Constable about HDP crossings. One point of clarification, I just wanted to double check that the existing pelican crossing lights are to be retained. It says they are on some of the words on the slides but they don't feature in any of the images.

Assuming the pelican crossing is being retained, the Constable is content with the revised proposals. He's not sure that he needs to attend Friday's meeting although I see that has already invited him.

Give me a call if further discussion helps

Chief Executive Officer Parish of St Helier

Town Hall | PO Box 50 | St Helier | Jersey | JE4 8PA Tel: 01534 | Website: www.stehlier.je

Note:

This message is for the named person's use only. It may contain confidential, proprietary or legally privileged information. No confidentiality or privilege is waived or lost by any mistransmission. If you receive this message in error, please immediately delete it and all copies of it from your system, destroy any hard copies of it and notify the sender. You must not, directly or indirectly, use, disclose, distribute, print, or copy any part of this message if you are not the intended recipient. **Parish of St Helier** and any of its subsidiaries each reserve the right to monitor all email communications through its networks.

Any views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender, except where the message states otherwise and the sender is authorized to state them to be the views of any such entity.

Thank You.